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04/04/2025  21:19:312025/1137/P OBJ Emanuel Mond We have concerns about the extra storey as a result of over-shadowing.

The daylight/sunlight report was only carried out for midday; given our garden gets light/sunlight 

in the afternoon, it is our belief that the additional storey will block the light we currently get.

We would want clear confirmation that this is not the case.

43 Ornan Road

NW3 4QD

NW3 4QD

Page 27 of 35


